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I urge you to support House Bill 2679, which will restrict the use of toxic neonic 

pesticides that are killing bees, other pollinators and endangering wildlife and 

ecosystems. Bees, both honey bees and native bees, are important pollinators for 

plants that produce food for human consumption as well as pollinators for native 

plants that provide food for wildlife.  


